
Caliente Chapter San Antonio (CCSA) - CALIENTE H.O.G. #2013 
  
Calientegram – March 9, 2025 
CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 
For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick 
Stands Up) so that you can get signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing.  
  
March 15, 2025 (Saturday) – Meeting/Social at 7 p.m. at Ice on Fire Sports 
Bar, 7743 Montego Rd, SA TX 78250.  This is our Social for March.  Join us for 
our annual St. Patrick's Day celebration where everyone is Irish at least for the 
day.  As tradition we ask that you bring a snack/dish to share. Let your culinary 
skills go green! Or grab a bag of chips and dip on your way. They allow us to bring 
food in with the understanding that we purchase drinks from their bar.  Hope to 
see you there for the fun.  Motorcycles not required.  Please drink 
responsibly.  Bobbi 
  
March 22, 2025 (Saturday) - KSU 8 a.m. LRC: Tony/SRC: Frank (F2). Ride 
out to the Twisted Sisters area. Expect full day of riding. Arrive prior to 0745am 
to attend safety briefing. Lunch and Gas stops to be announced at a later date. 
Come to the KSU with full tanks. 
  
April 5, 2025 (Saturday) – Meeting/Social 
       9:00 Road Captains Meeting 
          10:30 – Meeting/Social 
  
April 12, 2025 (Saturday) – Pre-Fiesta Event at Caliente, 12:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
  
April 19, 2025 (Saturday) – Easter Fundraiser – we will need all hands on deck 
to help.  Caliente will celebrate 11:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
  
April 26, 2025 (Saturday) – Caliente will host a Fiesta Metal Swap, 12:00 – 
4:00 p.m. 
  
Will add April Rides info soon. 
  
Odds and Ends 
  



The brisk morning to Utopia only brought out seven participants, with three trikes 
and three two wheelers.  
The morning started out at 46 degrees when we left the dealership but ended up in 
the low 60s upon our return. 
Ken Green (LRC) led the adventure to Lost Maple Cafe and back. Warren Colwell 
(SRC) got his first experience in the sweep position. 
Thanks to the rest of the group who attended, Sandra, Brad, Jim M., Raymond, 
Jack.  
Special thanks to Brad, for shadowing Warren... I appreciate it.  Warren  
  
If you are interested in getting a name tag, let me know at the next meeting 
or by sending me at email at secretary@calientehog.com .  
Please let me know how you would like your name to appear – First Name only, 
First & Last Name, etc.  I will check the pricing and the minimum number we 
must purchase to place an order.  Thanks, Diane 
  
Future Dates 
  
June 7, 2025 (Saturday) – We will hold our Annual Summer Picnic again in 
Lakehills, Texas.  Thanks, Towne, for reserving the place at the lake (hopefully 
there will be water in the lake).  This is a wonderful area to have our picnic and 
they also have a pool.  More details to follow as we get closer to the event.  Diane 
  
Reminder: If you are planning to attend the Galveston rally, please lock in your 
reservations as soon as possible. Most of the chapter will be staying in League 
City.  If you need more information, please reach out to any Road Captain. 
  
-- 
Diane "Strapless" P. 

Secretary 
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